Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Water Resources Advisory Commission (WRAC) announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

WRAC Special Issues Workshop: Interim Solutions for Improving Performance of the Central & Southern Florida System

DATE AND TIME: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – July 31, 2012, 9:00 a.m. 

PLACE: SFWMD, Clewiston Field Station, State Road 832, 2425 Hookers Point Road, Clewiston, FL 33440

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Special Issues Workshop of the Water Resources Advisory Commission (WRAC) regarding Refinement of Operational Criteria for Water Supply Augmentation – Supplemental Environmental Flows has been cancelled.

For more information, you may contact: Paul Millar, (561)682-6335 or our website: http://my.sfwmd.gov/wrac.

